SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF THE DFO

Date of Inspection- 06.03.2017

The area proposed to be diverted is on the road side protected
forest for requirement of the land for proposal for the
establishment of Reliance jio optical fiber under ground laying at
the site may be accepted minimum requirement for the activity.
No wildlife has been reported from the proposed diversion area
and no archaeological site exist at present on the proposed site. It

Is not going to damage any forests in adverse manner.
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